
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed!  We exceeded our goal this 

year and raised a total of $2531 for international missions. 
 

CORRECTION TO JANUARY VISION NEWSLETTER 

 

The American Heritage Girls will meet on the 7th and the 21st at 

6:30pm and the American Heritage Board will meet on the 14th at 

6:15pm. 
 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING CHRISTMAS MERRY!!! 
 

Once again you have been extremely generous in sharing with those 

less fortunate and it was so very appreciated. We collected items for 

the homeless staying with GUEST, our county shelter. The many hats, 

gloves, scarves, socks, etc. that you donated were delivered to Provi-

dence Baptist where the GUESTS were being housed on Christmas. Our 

items were combined with the collection of Providence and distributed 

to make certain everyone in the shelter received gifts to open and en-

joy. Several in the shelter have expressed to me what a blessed Christ-

mas they enjoyed, in part, due to our expression of love through the 

gifts given. Let us never grow weary of doing good because God promis-

es a harvest at the proper time if we do not give up, Galatians 6:1-9. 

God bless you all as you CONTINUE TO DO GOOD!!, 
 

In The Grip Of God's Grace, 

Sharon  
 

MISSING BOWL/JESUS HANDS:  

 

A bowl depicting Jesus’ hands holding a bird in the center is missing.  It 

was originally located by the coffee pot in the Narthex.  If anyone knows 

who relocated it, would you please notify Janie Conkling? 
 

God Bless and Thanks, 

Janie 
 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

If you are missing an iPod, a fitness tracker, small bottle of perfume or 

a holiday headband, please contact the Church Secretary to describe 

the missing item. 
 

Dear Church Family, 

 

We would like to thank you for all the cards, food and gifts you gave us 

during the Christmas season. The gift of money you gave us was ex-

tremely generous and thoughtful of you. You are always so good to us, 

and we are so blessed to be a part of the ministry of Gloucester Point 

Baptist Church. 

 

We wish each of you a Happy and Blessed New Year! We look forward 

to serving with you during 2019. 

 

Love and Prayers,  

Bud and Donna 
 

 

 

 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of  the least of these brothers 

and sisters of mine, you did for me.”  Matthew 25:40   
 

We are so very grateful to all the GUEST volunteers for giving of their 

time and other resources to care for others in need!  
 

GPBC will host GUEST January 14th thru January 21th                       

and March 11 – March 18.   
 

If you would like to help - you can do so in different ways: 
 

Work a shift: 5:15pm -11pm, 11pm-5am or 5am-7:30am. 

Bring any of the items listed: There is a list of items needed on the 

WMU table in the Narthex to sign up. 

 
 

Groves Memorial Presbyterian Church is partnering with us again 

this year and will provide meals for both weeks. 
 

Rachel and L.T. Wells will prepare breakfast every morning with 

the Ruritan Club’s support in paying for the breakfast supplies. 
 

Please call Pauline Littell at 804-815-8030 or  

 Ted Fisher 757-870-4156, if you would like to volunteer  

or have any questions. 
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